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Message from the President & CEO 

Today you can find PACT services for keiki and families on 

every island across our state. Despite our breadth and 
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constantly innovate and improve as our community 

evolves. We place ourselves right within the communities 

we serve so we can anticipate the needs of our community 

and start new initiatives to address community well-being. 

Homelessness, sex trafficking, domestic violence, child 

abuse and early childhood education are issues that need 

more support, and PACT is working hard to address them 

all. With our main offices situated in the largest State 

public housing project in Hawaii, we have a finger on the 

pulse of the challenges to self-reliance that arise amongst 

the most needy of families. We see COFA immigrants and their challenges to adjust. We see 

homelessness and the fear it creates - it is not unusual for us to serve a client in our teen 

program who sleeps in the park nearby or a child in our pre-school where the family is living on 

the streets. We go into the homes of parents at risk for child abuse. And everywhere we go, we 

find families who are anxious for help.  

We need a sea change in social services for the needy in Hawaii. At PACT we see it as our duty to 

develop more responsive services, form more collaborations, and start initiatives to better serve 

and bring attention to relevant issues facing our families. Thus, we are working hard on several 

new initiatives that address homelessness, childcare and development, economic development, 

and sex trafficking. On behalf of our clients, board of directors, and staff, I appreciate your 

continued support and faith in PACT as we move forward to address longstanding and 

developing community well-being issues in an ever changing environment.  
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President & CEO 
 

 

 

 

 

 


